
You're Invited to a Potluck Housewarming! 

Dear Friends, 

We are excited to announce that we have moved into our new home! To celebrate, we are 

hosting a potluck-style housewarming party and would love for you to join us. 

Date: Saturday, April 15th, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Address: 123 New Lane, Happy Town 

Please bring a dish to share - anything you love to cook or eat! Let us know what you plan to 

bring so we can coordinate. 

We can't wait to celebrate with great food, laughter, and wonderful company. 

Kindly RSVP by April 8th. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


